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The festival of colours, Holi, is the most vibrant of all Hindu festivals. It marks the end of 

winter and welcomes the spring… people enjoy a carnival with dancing, singing and plenty of 

colour as they throw powdered paint everywhere!  We celebrated on Wednesday with 

coloured chalks to draw with outside and bright scarves to dance with. 
 

Next week we will: 
Find out all about the 

letter b… for bears 

and balls, butter and 

biscuits, bricks and 

bananas! 

We will look at it, say 

it, practice writing it 

in the air, on our 

hands, on our friends… 

we will go bonkers  

for bbbb! 

 

Joke of the week: 

 

 

Dates to remember: 
 

School closes for Easter holiday  

(term time children) 

Wed 10th April-Mon 29th April 
 

Half term (term time children) 

Mon 27th May-Mon 3rd June 
 

SPORTS DAY!!! 

Thursday 13th June 9.30am 
 

PRE-SCHOOL GRADUATION!!! 

Tuesday 25th June (afternoon) 
 

School closes for the Summer 

(term time children) 

Wednesday 3rd July 

 

 Nursery notices… 
Please take note: 

If you are late picking up you will be subject to an 

automatic charge of £10 per half hour  

(or part thereof)       
 

 

Important notice…   Don’t press the green button!!! 
 

The school has lots of security measures in place to make sure the children stay safe.  One 

of these is the green button that opens the door when leaving.  Please don’t allow your child 

to press this button – we have explained that it is, like the bolt on the nursery gate,  

ONLY for adults to use.  Thank you. 
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You can email Mrs Bird clarebird@crackleyhall.co.uk  

or ring the nursery direct 01926 514456 

http://www.crackleyhall.co.uk/
mailto:clarebird@crackleyhall.co.uk

